CQC Monthly Meeting May 10, 2008 – Location Milestone Technologies meeting area.
Meeting opened with greeting from president Pete Inskeep, NO2D,.

Secretary’s Report given by Vince Kumagai, KI0RB

Treasurer’s Report given by Roger Wendell, WB0JNR

Business meeting adjourned.

Executive election opened by Nominations chairman Marshall Emm, N1FN

All executive positions vacated and nomination process commenced.

The following nominations were put forth by Marshall:

President – Pete Inskeep, NO2D

Vice President – Scott Garcia, KC0HSV

Treasurer – Roger Wendell, WB0JNR

Secretary – Vince Kumagai, KI0RB

Call for a second nomination for acceptance of the slate was submitted by Jim Pope KG0PP.

Call for the vote.  Vote passed unanimous by membership in attendance.  A list of attendees is available from the web (www.cqc.org or from the club secretary).
New business –

1 item for consideration was submitted.  The item was the sponsorship for the Pikes Peak Radio Amateurs Summer QSO Party.  The club was asked to sponsor the Mixed Mode QRP class plaque for the 2008 event.   A vote was taken and the sponsorship of the PPRA Summer QSO party plaque was approved.

Close of meeting and adjourned.

Submitted for approval by Vince Kumagai – KI0RB Club Secretary 

